W UNIVERSITY of WASHINGTON

January 20, 2015

RE: Campus Sustainability Fund: Rainwater System to Construction Materials Laboratory in More Hall

Dear Campus Sustainability Fund Reviewers:

As the environmental lab manager and building coordinator of the Civil and Environmental Engineering department (CEE), I am pleased to write in support of the Campus Sustainability Fund project: Rainwater System to Construction Materials Laboratory in More Hall. The proposed rainwater system would not only offer CEE students an opportunity to gain hands-on experience in project design and operation but it would also give the department an opportunity to investigate possibilities of innovative water management practices and help reduce water consumption in More Hall.

The estimated quantifiable economic benefit of the project equals \$1,800.00 per year in water consumption and I am willing to investigate the possibility of sharing these benefits with the Campus Sustainability Fund in collaboration with the project group and Campus Utilities administrators.

I look forward to working more closely with the Campus Sustainability Fund team in the following year.

Sincerely,

J. Sean Yeung

More Hall Building Coordinator Environmental Lab Manager Civil & Environmental Engineering More Hall 324-D 206 543 2547

1. San Juf